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April 22, 2002

Mr. Joe Dichoso
FCC Application Processing Branch

RE:

731 Confirmation Number EA 312905
Correspondence Reference Number 22444

Dear Mr. Dichoso:

A modified manual has been submitted via the “Add Attachments” utility for the above
referenced submission for our FCC ID ATH2422008.  Please note the change in the
cover page and page 1-11.  Also, please note the distinction in power levels on page 1-
1.

This input has been previously submitted, but apparently was not received.

I trust this information is satisfactory.

Sincerely,
John Oblak
Chief Engineer, E.F. Johnson Co.


